CardinalPacelli.org

Quick Links

Our Lord Christ the King Church

PTO Website

Athletics Website

Calendar 2016-2017

Tentative 2017-2018 Calendar

Lunch Menu for May

School Closing/Delay Info

IMPORTANT DATES

May 18 - Spring Concert -Grades 5-6-7 7:00 PM

May 19 - Spiritwear Day All School Mass to honor our Volunteers Parker Charity Ride at 4:00 PM

May 20 - Mom-Son Outing

May 22 - 7:00 PM Mandatory Athletic Commission <u>Parent</u> <u>Meeting Gym</u>

May 23 - PreS & PreK Last Day 8th Grade Square Dance

May 24 - Kdg. Graduation 8th Grade Academic & Athletic Awares

May 25 - Olympic Day 8th Grade Vs. Faculty VB game

MAY 26 - Last Day of School 11:00 AM Dismissal

JUNE 2,3 & 4 - JuneFest

Cardinal Pacelli School's Mission

is committed to providing a nurturing environment focused on developing the spiritual, academic, and social abilities of each child. We work to instill positive morals and a sincere desire in our students to become lifelong learners and to better the community around them.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Pacelli Families and Friends,

The calendar is getting full with everything we still need to accomplish before the end of the school year. The students are doing such a good job with finishing all of the end of the year assignments and are looking forward to next school year! Our building is full of excitement.

Friday is the last turn in day for the June Fest raffle. Continue to SELL, SELL, SELL! As an EXTRA incentive, any class who meets their goal will randomly select one student to throw water balloons at the Principal! I'm going to have to practice my bobbing and weaving so I don't get pummeled too badly!

On Monday, May 22nd, our 4th graders will be hosting a bake sale at lunchtime. With the help of their parents, cookies, cupcakes, brownies, etc. will be offered after students have finished their lunch. The proceeds will go to Pray for Parker. Our fourth graders are all anxious to contribute to the healing of their beloved classmate. Also, see below information and a link regarding participation in a cycling event hosted by Cyclebar on Friday, May 19th.

When the school year comes to a close there are often a few changes that occur. Fortunately for us, Mrs. Katie Dupler will be moving up to teach 7/8th grade ELA. We are so excited to see her blossom as a fantastic Literature and English teacher. She already knows the students so well and will add a wonderful dimension to our Jr. High. Mrs. Margo Parker will continue with her teaching responsibilities but will move to an 8th grade homeroom.

We will be adding Mr. Patrick Cosgrove to our staff as the 6th grade ELA and Social Studies teacher. He was a former graduate of Cardinal Pacelli and most recently comes from a teaching position at Holy Family School in Price Hill. He is looking forward to coming back to his roots and make a difference with our future Pacelli grads!

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Ms. Hannah Girman. She and her husband have been offered a terrific opportunity to join the Peace Corps and will be leaving for the Kingdom of Tonga sometime in August. She always had an adventuresome spirit. She says, "I am very eager about this new adventure, but I will miss everyone here at Pacelli - you have all become my second family. I cannot thank you enough for all your warmth and kindness. Please keep me in your thoughts and prayers as you will forever remain in mine."

Only 7 more days!

Blessings to All, Mrs. Terri Cento To get continuous updates on Parker's progress, go to: https://www.facebook.com/True.Authentic.You/

Cyclebar is hosting a fundraising cycling event on Friday May 19th at 4:00 PM where 100% of proceeds will go to Parker for his recovery. Click Here for details.

Can't make it Friday? Please consider donating by clicking below to submit your gift electronically:

\$25 donation: http://bit.ly/2r5lxtQ

• \$50 donation: http://bit.ly/2qXGXM8

\$100 donation: http://bit.ly/2r5Pz0v

You are invited to honor Mary the Mother of Jesus and to continue to pray for the speedy recovery of Parker Cianciolo by joining us in saying the Rosary after school on the following dates from 2:45 to 3:15 PM in Mrs. Baker's Room: Thursdays, May 18th & Wednesday May 24th. Click Here for Permission slip. You may bring your own rosary or Mrs. Baker will lend you one.

REGISTRATION for 2017-2018

Please remember to get registered for next school year at your earliest convenience. We are currently making plans for next year and it is important to know our enrollment numbers to be accurate with our decisions regarding personnel and materials. Please visit Registration.

BUS SERVICE FOR THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR

Residents of Cincinnati:

If your child currently rides the bus, your service will automatically be renewed for next school year. Your 2017-18 route number, stop & times will be assigned in late summer. This information will be mailed to you directly from Cincinnati Public prior to the start of the school year in the form of a small yellow postcard. If you are eligible for bus service, but did not utilize service this year and want your child routed for the 2017-18 school year, you will need to submit a Reinstate Service Form. If your child gained service this year by filling out a Space Available Form your service IS NOT automatically renewed. This will be an option in mid September. You will need to fill out a new Space Available form in the fall. Space Availability is not reviewed/considered until AFTER the first reroute which takes place two weeks after the start of school. Both forms can be found on Cincinnati Public's website https://www.cps-k12.org/ under Transportation, Yellow Bus Service, then scroll down to Forms. Please fax all forms directly to First Student. The fax number is located on the bottom of each form.

Residents of Forest Hills:

Bus service requests need to be filled out ANNUALLY. Click on the following for the Forest Hills Transportation forms:

ANNUAL TRANSPORTATION REQUEST FORM

ALTERNATE TRANSPORTATION REQUEST FORM

Please submit all forms directly to Forest Hills by end of June 2017. The fax number is listed on the form.

If you have any questions, please contact Julie Florio - florio j@cardinalpacelli.org

SCHOOL SUPPLIES FROM SCHOOLKIDZ



It's time to start planning for 2017-2018 School Supplies! Order forms were sent home with the students Monday, May 15th. Don't miss out on this easy & affordable way to order your supplies, have them delivered to school AND help raise money for the Cardinal Pacelli School PTO at the same time. Avoid running from store to store to gather supplies - simply order online through School Kidz and sit back and enjoy your summer! Best of all, the entire package comes in a re-usable personalized kit that you can keep your child's memories and keepsakes in throughout the year!

You can order online thru June 9th at http://www.shopttkits.com/ by using school account #13207. If you prefer to order by form, please return form to the school office with a check written to "Cardinal Pacelli" by May 24th. It's so simple! If you have any questions, please contact Tina Hodge at madamehodge@gmail.com

IF YOU CHOOSE not to purchase a kit, please Click Here to see the school supply lists on the Pacelli website. Please note that specific brands of items are not required.

IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING SUMMER SOLUTIONS



Language Arts and Math summer assignments are mandatory for all returning students entering grades 1st thru 8th. We will be using SUMMER SOLUTIONS workbooks for the Math assignments. If you placed your order before the deadline of May 15th, they will be received at school and sent home before the end of the school year.

If you have not placed the order, you can still order on line but the books will need to be shipped to your homes.

To order, go to www.summersolutions.net. Our school code is: CAR45226.

Below are the Summer Solutions book(s) you will need to order for your child(ren).

Please order for the grade they are currently in (Except 7th grade students - You'll need to go to the 8th grade option when ordering).

- Current K students: Level K Common Core Mathematics AND Level K Reading Comprehension
- Current 1st grade students: Level 1 Original Mathematics
- Current 2nd grade students: Level 2 Original Mathematics
- Current 3rd grade students: Level 3 Original Mathematics
- Current 4th grade students: Level 4 Original Mathematics
- Current 7th grade students IN THE ORANGE MATH GROUP: Go to the level 7 option & select Pre-Algebra
- Current 7th grade students IN THE BLUE MATH GROUP: Go to the level 8 option & select Algebra 1 Part A Mathematics

**Current 5 th and 6 th grade students will be receiving their summer math assignments from Mrs. Rooney before the end of the year. You WILL NOT need to purchase Summer Solutions books for these grade levels. **

FROM THE SCHOOL NURSE

Last week I sent home forms with Medication Pick-up Instructions. If your student has medications at school, and I do not receive a form or hear from you by the last day of school (May 26), that medication will be destroyed at 3pm. If you are requesting I send home medication with the student, the parent needs to sign the form. Thank you!

CHILDREN'S CHOIR INVITATION

All 3rd-7th graders who aren't currently in Children's Choir are invited to join the Children's Choir to sing for Graduation. All 3rd-7th grade students will be going over the music in their music classes so the only time commitment will be coming to a short rehearsal before the ceremony and singing at the ceremony. The rehearsal for Graduation will be held in the choir loft at 5:15 for the ceremony at 6:00. Since many 8th grade students have younger siblings who would be attending Graduation, Father Ed and I would love to have many siblings involved in the liturgical music of Graduation. If your child would like to sing please fill out the Jotform link https://form.jotform.us/63127298235156 included in this post as well as the email sent to all 3rd-7th grade parents. The students who attend the Children's Choir rehearsal on May 22nd from 2:30-3:15 will be featured in an ensemble piece at Graduation. If you have any questions, please contact Miss DeBrunner directly at debrunner l@cardinalpacelli.org. Thank you!

CROSS GUARD PROGRAM 2017-2018

Future 6th, 7th and 8th Grade Students: We are asking for student volunteers to work as cross guards in the morning and afternoon for the 2017-2018 school year! Please CLICK HERE for more information kand to sign up.

COMMUNITY SERVICE UPDATES

LAST WEEK OF Children's Clothing Collection

Clothing can be dropped off at school in the office or at 1427 Herschel Avenue (leave on front porch). Clothing will be accepted thru **May 19th**. Contact Bridget Castellini <u>bcastellini@yahoo.com</u> with questions. Thank you for your support.

PTO NEWS

Library Books Due Back!

Time to return those library books! Please take a moment to look around your homes, cars, backpacks and desks for any books belonging to the Cardinal Pacelli library. Thank you for your assistance bringing back the books!

Lost & Found

As we wrap up the school year, don't forget to visit the Lost & Found for any missing items! We have a collection of lunchboxes waiting to go home for summer. Contact Cherie Wallpe at chillwallpe@fuse.net with any questions.

Attention All Volunteers!

Thank You to our Volunteers!

Friday, May 19, 2017 Friday, May 19, 2017 8:15 am Mass



Open invitation

Don't want invitations from this host? Remove yourself.

If you can't see the above invitation, click here.

To learn about our privacy policy, click here.

Punchbowl, Inc. 50 Speen Street, Suite 202 Framingham, MA 01701

MOTHER/SON SOCCER OUTING UPDATE - WATCH FOR TICKETS SENT HOME TODAY!!!

THANK YOU to all who signed up for the Mother/Son Event!! The Event is now **SOLD OUT!!**

Today, your OLDEST son received an envelope with the tickets to the game as well as keepsake wristbands. We look forward to cheering on FC with all of you!

Saturday: O'Bryon's Pre-party 4-6pm

Game is at 7:00 pm

OLYMPIC DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Thursday, May 25 is Olympic Day! CLICK HERE to volunteer and be part of this special year-end Pacelli tradition!

OLYMPIC DAY FAMILY NUMBERS AND COLORS CLICK HERE

Attention Pacelli Families!

As mentioned in a previous POST, Olympic Day is getting a face lift! As such, each student will be showing pride for their Saint Families by wearing new patterns and colors. Please check out the list! If the color your child is assigned is

hard to find/acquire, students are asked to wear mostly white and their badge (being made at school) can show off their spirit. No worries if the shirts they have at home are a little different than their assigned color (e.g.- gold instead of yellow). We are looking forward to spending time together as a school in a new way. Thanks for your support and help during this transition. We are looking forward to everyone having a good time!

Thanks! Lauren, Kathy & Kristy

PTO Reimbursements

As the year comes to a close, please make sure if you have any PTO reimbursements to submit them to Nicole Fredrick by June 16, 2017. The fiscal year closes then, so anything after that date will not be reimbursed, and at that point it will be considered a donation to the school. The Treasurer's box will remain open until the last day of school, and after that all requests need to be mailed (do NOT scan and email). 2758 Walsh Rd. 45208. ALL requests need to have the form found here: https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=Y2FyZGluYWxwYWNlbGxpLm9yZ3xwdG
98Z3g6MjQwMzM4MTQzZWZhYTA0Mg or blank ones are available in the workroom. Thank you to all the amazing volunteers who coordinated our fabulous events and enjoy your summer! Nicole Fredrick, Treasurer

ANNUAL PTO VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP

As we wrap up this school year, the PTO wants to say a huge THANK YOU to everyone who generously gave your time and talents. We're also planning for the 2017-2018 school year. CLICK HERE to sign up for the many volunteer opportunities that help make our school such a special place! From helping on the playground or in the library to planning the many exciting fundraisers throughout the year, we need - and appreciate - you!

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY!

Don't let this year's special memories pass you by! <u>CLICK HERE to place your yearbook order</u>. Use school ID code: 2128617 . Flyers were sent home with the students last week.

SELECTIVE ELECTIVES

YOUNG REMBRANDT'S SUMMER CAMPS

Please <u>Click Here</u> to see flyer regarding the camps which will be held at <u>The Blue Ash Recreation Center</u> this summer.

Click Here to see the flyer regarding the camps being held at Anderson Parks RecPlex.

FRENCH LANGUAGE AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM - NEW FOR 2017-2018

The PTO is excited to announce the addition of a French Language enrichment program for the 2017-18 school year! The program, offered through The Alliance Francaise of Cincinnati, is available to students in grades K-5. Classes will be held on Mondays from 2:45-3:35, starting September 25, 2017. The cost of this 25-week program is \$250. For more information, CLICK, HERE for program flyer. For registration form CLICK, HERE OR you can visit their website at: www.afcincinnati.com. Registration deadline is September 15, 2017.

CHURCH NEWS

Summer Bible School; Ages 4 - 6 years June 5th - 9th, 2017 9:30am - 12:00pm Parish Center

We are offering Summer Bible School for children ages 4 - 6 years old (incoming Pre-K, Kindergarten, and First Grade). Using Montessori methods and lessons from the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, the children will engage in religious experiences and have the opportunity to learn about our faith and its rich traditions through story telling and the recreation of those stories with simple, yet beautiful, materials.

Register Online Here: https://ourlordchristtheking.cincyregister.com/BibleSchool2017

JUNEFEST 2017

JUNEFEST YARDSIGNS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PICK-UP IN THE BACK OF CHURCH!!!







Junefest is just around the corner and it is time to stock up on those discounted food and game tickets. Buy food and game tickets NOW through Tuesday, May 23, 2017 and save 20%. Please send your forms and checks in an envelope marked JuneFest Advanced Tickets to the school office where Courtney Talty will collect

them. Tickets will be sent to your child's homeroom after your order is received. Also, don't miss out on the duck races – Duckie Downs is back! Get your duck early and be part of the biggest and only \$250 race of the weekend. Order your duck today!

Pre-sale tickets are not valid for Sunday Dinner, alcoholic beverages, gambling booth, raffles, rides or for cash exchange. Please take note that these tickets **WILL NOT** be valid for rides. Ride tickets **WILL ONLY** be sold at the festival. **FOR FLYER & ORDER FORM PLEASE CLICK HERE**

JUNEFEST FRIDAY NIGHT ADULT PARTY - JUNE 2

Featuring: PC & The Final Verdit

CLICK HERE for Flyer & More Details

CLICK HERE TO Pre-Pay

JUNEFEST MAJOR RAFFLE LAST TURN-IN DAY THIS FRIDAY - MAY 19TH

Thank you to everyone who has worked so hard to sell major raffle tickets! Our FINAL school turn-in day for the JuneFest major raffle is this Friday, May 19th. Students meeting their sales goal of (\$50 for Pre-School and Pre-K and \$100 for students in K-8) will receive a 2017 JuneFest T-Shirt that can be worn as a part of the uniform for the rest of the year! Plus, there are prizes for top sellers, and EVERYONE turning in tickets is entered to win one of many candy and JuneFest ticket bundles that are displayed in the school office! Thanks for your support!

Questions? Please contact a raffle chair: Beth Beirne - <u>bethbeirne@gmail.com</u>, Cheri Fitch - <u>cheri.fitch@outlook.com</u>, or Angela Habel - <u>ahabel22@gmail.com</u>.



CALLING ALL JUNEFEST VOLUNTEERS!! PLEASE sign up to help us JUNEFEST Weekend!!! http://signup.com/go/uVbGkeq

ALL KIDSfest TENT VOLUNTeers, please use the following link: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/20F0F4EA5A923A4F58-kidsfest1

SPONSORSHIP

As our parish's biggest weekend of the year gets closer, we are hoping that all parishioners will consider donating both TIME and MONEY to make the weekend a SUCCESS!!! Junefest is the primary, annual fundraiser for our parish and sponsorships are a critical portion of the funds raised each year. Sponsoring Junefest gives businesses repeat exposure to thousands of potential customers, while family sponsorships provide an opportunity to be recognized for your leadership and support of our parish. Please visit our link to view Sponsorship levels/benefits: http://www.ctk-junefest.org/junefest-sponsors.html

Do you know of a company that you think would like to sponsor? Please forward to Tara Veith!

Feel free to call with any questions: Tara Veith: 513-382-7616 / tveith06@gmail.com



JUNEFEST 2017 ~ Sunday Night Dinner Proudly serving Eli's BBQ



<u>Click Here</u> for Flyer & Details <u>Click Here</u> to PrePay

BID N BUY

- Grace Kerr Orthodontics
- Cincinnati Sports Club 90 day Membership
- JLG Flooring Gift Certificates
- · Gift Cards Galore to Restaurants and Retail
- Cincinnati Reds Tickets
- Howl at the Moon/Splitsville Premier Lane for Eight at Splitsville
- Pacelli favorites 1st/2nd Spot in Car Line, 1st Row at 2018 Graduation and more!
- Dinner for Six at Bakersfield

Watch for details on how to register for the online auction. Bid N Buy goes live on Monday, May 29, 2017 and runs through Sunday, June 4, 2017 at 5:00 pm.

Any questions, contact Michele (mdaniher@yahoo.com) or Diane (diane.l.altmix@accenture.com).

JuneFest 2017 - Limited Edition
Our Lord Christ the King Charm Bracelet



Great gift idea for Communion, Graduation, Babysitter, Special Friends Gift!

ATHLETIC NEWS



We still have several open positions on the Athletic Commission. Terms are for 3 years and the meetings are held the first Monday of each month. If you love sports or just want to become more involved in the community, please consider joining the Athletic Commission. For more information contact Kim McBride at 513-371-0227 or kimmcbride.ac16@gmail.com or Steve Caruso at stevecaruso777@gmail.com

Athletic Commission Mandatory Parent Meeting - Monday, May 22nd 7pm in the Gym

This meeting is for parents of children who play Christ the King/Cardinal Pacelli Athletics currently in grades 2^{nd} - 7^{th} . At least one parent must be in attendance. The AC will be discussing Code of Conduct, Team Selections/Formation and more. Please plan on attending.

Fall Sports Registration is Now OPEN!

If your child wishes to play a CTK/Pacelli sport this coming fall, please go to http://ctksports.com and register them before the deadline.

The early registration timing/deadline is due to our leagues requiring final team numbers as early as mid-June. Please register before the deadline so that the Athletic Commission can ensure a spot for your child.

Fall Pacelli Soccer Announcement

SAY Soccer has made an administrative change around how they will determine age brackets beginning this fall. SAY will be moving towards birth year as the determination for age divisions. Please CLICK HERE TO SEE THE AGE BREAKOUTS OVER THE NEXT FEW YEARS.

UPCOMING SPRING/SUMMER EVENTS & CAMPS

McNicholas Summer Camps CLICK HERE
McNicholas Laffalot Summer Camp CLICK HERE
Cinti Recreation Commission Youth Tennis Programs 2017 CLICK HERE

Polaris Summer Camp CLICK HERE

Andy Flemings Soccer Camps at Xavier University <u>www.andyflemingsoccercamps.com</u>

EXCITING THINGS GOING ON AT AREA HIGH SCHOOLS

Be sure to check the websites or links below for news, updates and upcoming events at our local High Schools!

Archbishop McNicholas High School: http://www.mcnhs.org/
Roger Bacon High School: http://www.rogerbacon.org/
Purcell Marian High School: http://www.purcellmarian.org/

St. Xavier High School: http://www.stxavier.org/
St. Ursula Academy: http://www.saintursula.org/
Ursuline Academy: https://www.ursulineacademy.org/

Summit Country Day: www.summitcds.org/
Moeller High School: http://www.moeller.org/

Cardinal Pacelli School | 513-321-1048 | pacellipost@cardinalpacelli.org | http://www.cardinalpacelli.org 927 Ellison Avenue
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Text | Link